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Status of the MAX 1V Project

The MAX IV project inauguration takes place June 21st 2016. The Linear accelerator is being commissioned.
The First beamline at MAX IV, the FemtoMAX beamline is ready. It will use the electrons from the Linac to
produce X-rays in the Femtosecond region. The status of the installation work at the rest of the facility is
described and the time schedule for installations of beamlines in 2015 is shown. The funded 13 first beamlines
are listed. The large demand for soft X-ray beamlines at MAX IV has initiated the work on extending the new
1.5GeV experimental hall, so it could be ready at the inauguration.

Summary

This poster summarizes the current state of the MAX IV project.
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